Minutes of Wellfleet Cultural Council Meeting
Tuesday, April 8, 2008, 7pm
Wellfleet Library
Present: Susan Weegar, Kim Shkapich, Laura Kozak, Shirley Weber, Martha Carroll, Tom Cole, Herbert Acevedo and Kevin Miller

Absent: Liz Berseth, Joseph Caruso, Sandra Junier, Marian Knapp, Margo KochRuthe and Michaele Terkanian

The Wellfleet Cultural Council (WCC) convened a meeting on Tuesday, April 8, 2008 at 7pm with 8 members present. Susan Weegar opened the meeting with an introduction of new member, Martha Carroll.

A discussion and vote was held on the funding of a WCC banner to be erected at Wellfleet local special events to promote and educate Wellfleet citizens of the activities of the WCC.

Votes for the funding of banner: 8 

Votes against the funding of banner: 0 

Banner funding was approved.

The minutes of previous meeting were reviewed.

Guidelines were reviewed for WCC including a revised draft for inclusions, omissions and corrections.

A vote was held on the new guidelines.

Votes for revised guidelines: 8

Votes against revised guidelines: 0

Revised guidelines were approved.

A report was delivered on the priorities for funding for this year's applicants. Susan Weegar began the discussion with a Dance Report: including a program that would involve funding local dance companies performing at local venues in collaborative events. The Tides Dance Company from Chatham was brought up as a potential lead. It was proposed that a letter be composed to be sent to local dance companies with this proposal.

A discussion was held concerning a workshop to be developed to help potential applicants construct a viable application for funding.

Tom Cole gave a report on possible environmental awareness activities that could be included in a WCC sponsored event including the Herring River Project, the Audobon Society and the Wellfleet Conservation Trust. Wellfleet Library Seminars could be a possible source.

Shirley Weber and Laura Kozak reported on High School projects that would involve the teenage population including robotics experiments. 

Kim Shkapich agreed to draft a letter which will be sent to High Schools outlining the proposals. The letter will be presented at the next meeting to review and edit. A similar letter will be drafted and edited to send to middle schools to engage their participation.

A musical program was discussed, including an effort to engage Lisa Brown's Nauset World Music Company to perform in a program that brings original music from around the world to a local venue- possibly at Preservation Hall and/or Wellfleet Harbor Actor's Theater.

Discussions were held concerning possible fundraising efforts for the WCC. Susan Weegar will contact Lisa Brown for a possible event with her World Music group. Possible performance dates would be in July and/or August.

A committee to organize a fundraising event was established. This committee will be WCC members Kevin Miller, Kim Shkapich, Shirley Weber and Laura Kozak.

New business was discussed including meeting dates and an applicant workshop date. 

It was agreed that 6-week meeting intervals be established. The next meeting will be Thursday, May 22 at 6pm in the Wellfleet Library small conference room.

A September date (to be determined) to assist applicants with their applications was discussed. 

The WCC meeting was adjourned at 8:15pm.

